
   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome back to a new half term. I hope you all had a wonderful holiday. We are now over half way 

through the school year, with the promise of Spring just around the corner!  

Our Christian Value for this half term is Justice; here at Lea Endowed we strive for justice, peace, and 

genuine equality and respect for all. Please support us in talking to your child about fairness, standing up 

for what is right and breaking down prejudices wherever possible.  

This month we celebrate100 years of women receiving the right to vote, the result of a tireless battle by 

countless brave campaigners; let’s continue to encourage our children to work hard for a world where 

there is equity and peace! 

 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Freddie Keating in YR and Faith Parke in Y3  who won my Good Manners award in the weeks 

before half term. Freddie is a very quiet member of Reception but is proving to be a happy and polite member of our 

school family. Faith has delightful manners and sets a wonderful example to her peers. Well done to both children, 

I am very proud of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

Mothers’ Day Afternoon Tea – Mums (& Grandmas) are invited to come and have tea and cake       

with the children, in school at the following times: 

Wednesday 7th March KS2 Tea Y3/4 2:00-2:30pm  

                                                         Y5/6 2:30-3:00pm  

Thursday 15th March   KS1 - Mrs Smith’s afternoon class 2:00-2:30pm 

                                                   Mrs Ramsay’s afternoon class 2:30-3:00pm 

Wednesday 21st March – PARENTS’ EVENING 

Monday 26th March  Easter Activity Day (Parent helpers welcome- please contact school) 

Tuesday 27th March- 9:30am Easter Around the World Celebration – All welcome 

 

                                   Thank you for your support, 

 

                                                                   C M Seagrave 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Lea Endowed  

Newsletter No 18 

Friday 23rd February 2018 

Our theme this half term is JUSTICE 

 

  
 

Congratulations to our Dancers in Year 3 and 4 who took part in the Dance Competition at Ashton Community 

Science College on Wednesday. Emily H, Emma, Evie, Faith, Holly P, Jensen, Libby B, Libby P, Lottie, Millie L and 

Noemi, performed well and looked fantastic in their matching outfits and hair styles. They really held their own 

amid stiff competition from many Year 5 and 6 groups from much larger schools. All the children thoroughly 

enjoyed the whole experience. Emily H remarked, “I want to do it all over again!” A big Thank You to Harriet Gingell 

who has been teaching the children in the After School Dance Club. 

ATTENDANCE 

WINNERS 

Well done to Y1 

who were the 

overall attendance 

winners last half 

term with a total 

of 97.93%. They 

win a non-uniform 

day, next Friday 2nd 

March. 


